
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are now at the end of 

another academic year 

2018-2019 and would like 

to apprise you of our plans 

for the end of term. 
 

First we wish to thank the 

Xtatic Carnival Band for 

helping to sponsor our 

Mini-Fair for graduation 

fundraiser. Thank you to 

all our parents and 

students for your 

wonderful support in 

making the activity a 

success. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

MST and CEE Results. 

Our students from Grades 

2, 4 and 6 who wrote the 

Minimum Standards 

and Common Entrance 

Examinations will be 

receiving their results on 

Monday 1st July 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Graduation 

Graduation Ceremony for 

Grade 6 takes place on 

Monday 1st July 2019 at 

Stony Hill, Monchy. 

On Tuesday 2nd July 2019, 

the students in the Upper 

Reception will be having 

their graduation ceremony 

on the school premises. 

Therefore, there will be NO 

school for Nursery, lower 

and upper Reception on 

that day in order to facilitate 

preparation for this event.  

Please note that school is 

ON for Toddlers. 

 

 

 

 

This will be held on Friday 

5th July, 2019. 

Parents of Nursery, Lower 

and Upper Reception, 

Kindergarten and Grade 1 

will be given set times.  

 

Parents of students from 

Grades 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 

High School will be seen on 

a first come first serve 

basis. Consultation 

commences at 8:00 a.m. 

and ends at 2:00 p.m. 

Kindly be mindful that all 

parents need to consult 

with the class teacher. 
Should you need to 

discuss other pertinent 

matters, kindly make an 

appointment with the 

teacher to avoid long 

waits for other parents. 

On the day of consultation 

Friday 5th July, there 

will be no school for the 

students. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

In light of the Ministry of 

Health’s advisory 

concerning the pollution 

from the Sahara dust 

particles in the 

atmosphere, we request 

that students carry a hand 

towel or rag to school. This 

can be placed in a small zip 

lock bag. 

 

 Year End Activities 

Teachers have organized 

activities for their 

classes to bring the year 

to an exciting close. 

Information will be sent 

to the respective grades. 

Class Elocution 

performances will be 

held on Thursday 4th 

July, 2019 at 10:30 a.m. 

Parents and Guardians 

are welcome to attend. 

 

This academic year ends 

on Friday 5th July, 2019. 

The new academic 

year begins Tuesday 

3rd September, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Requirements per 

Grade for the new 

academic year. 

All Grades: stationery 

(pens, pencils, rules, 

coloured pencils, crayons 

etc.) 

Grades K – 2: coloured 

pencils/crayons. (Grade 2 

only- red ink pens) 

Grades 3 – 6: Oxford 

Primary Dictionary and 

Thesaurus. Red and blue 

ink pens,  highlighters. 
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